
Recall Notice: PROTECTA Shock Absorbing Lanyards
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Capital Safety is aware of a reported inadvertent disconnection during use of
the locking snaphook used in a series of Y-shaped Protecta lanyards with
twin elastic lanyard legs that both attach directly to the eye of the snaphook.
The locking snaphook used on these lanyards is part number 9502573.

The affected products are:

1340141: Pro Stretch 100% Tie-Off Shock Absorbing Lanyard
1340161: Pro Stretch 100% Tie-Off Shock Absorbing Lanyard
1340240: Pro-Stop 100% Tie-Off Shock Absorbing Lanyard
1340250: Pro-Stop 100% Tie-Off Shock Absorbing Lanyard

The affected lanyards subject to recall are also used in the following Protecta
Kits:

1199977 – Protecta Promo Kit (Latin America only)
1199978 – Protecta Promo Kit (Latin America only)
1199979 – Protecta Promo Kit (Latin America only)
2199817 – Compliance In A Can Light
2199818 – Compliance In A Can Light

The recall includes all affected lanyards manufactured between July 2010 and
October 31, 2011. Manufacture date is marked on the product label of each
lanyard as: MFRD (YR/MO).

Click here for more information.

Please direct any questions you may have to your Capital Safety distributor
or to Capital Safety at 800-387-7484, Donna Sahlberg, Quality Manager ext.
5264, or Frank Courtemanche, VP Quality ext. 5224.

Regards,

Frank Courtemanche
VP Quality – North America
Capital Safety Group Limited

info@capitalsafety.com 
Canada: 800-387-7484 • 

ventas@capitalsafety.com
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